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January 12, 2021  
  
Dear Families and Stakeholders:    
 
We look forward to connecting with you on our bi-weekly Zoom call 
tomorrow, Wednesday, January 13, 2021 at 5pm.  The login information is 
listed below.  
 
After evaluating the data and current positivity trends, we will continue our 
suspension of visitations for an additional 7 days.  This is done to ensure the 
safety and health of your loved ones, our staff, and you.  We will discuss this 
further on our call tomorrow evening.  We will also be discussing the roll-
out of our vaccination efforts and the dates we will be collaborating with 
CVS for our scheduled clinics.  
 
Thank you for your understanding and see you tomorrow evening.  
 
 

 
John Randall 
President and Chief Executive Officer 
Join Zoom Meeting  
https://amegoinc.zoom.us/j/746397376  
Meeting ID: 746 397 376  
One tap mobile  
+13126266799,,746397376# US (Chicago)  
+13017158592,,746397376# US (Germantown)  
 Dial by your location  
       +1 312 626 6799 US (Chicago)  
       +1 301 715 8592 US (Germantown)  
       +1 646 558 8656 US (New York)  
       +1 669 900 9128 US (San Jose)  
       +1 253 215 8782 US (Tacoma)  
       +1 346 248 7799 US (Houston)  
Meeting ID: 746 397 376  
Find your local number: https://amegoinc.zoom.us/u/akIdEGjYQ  
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